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15 November 2016 
 
For immediate release 
 
GEPF roadshow to visit Giyani 

Pretoria - The Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF), through its national outreach 
campaign, will visit Giyani in the Limpopo province. The event will be held on Saturday, 19 
November 2016 at Harvest Time Church, Giyani. 

The main purpose for this initiative is to interact with GEPF’s active members, pensioners 
and beneficiaries in order to inform and educate them about the Fund’s services, processes 
and benefits.  

GEPF has over 9 590	active members (currently employed in government departments) and 
more than 4 750 pensioners and beneficiaries in Giyani and the surrounding areas. We are 
confident that these members will attend the event and discuss their pension related issues 
with GEPF. 

Members of the media are invited to attend. 
 
Details of the event 
 
Date:   19 November 2016 

Time:   10h00 am to 13h00 pm 

Venue:  Harvest Time Church, Giyani Section E 



	

Note to the Editor 
 
GEPF is the largest pension fund in Africa with over 1.2 million contributing members and 
more than 400 000 pension recipients. The Fund is also responsible for more than R1.6 
trillion of assets under its management.  
 
Enquires:    
 
GPAA Head of Communication:  Mack Lewele on 082 450 5076 or 
 

Ofentse Seleka on 0782050126 
 
	
	
	
	


